## Aptos Neighbors to discuss Village plan

"The Future of Aptos Village" will be discussed at a meeting of the Aptos Neighbors Association at 7:30 p.m. Tuesday at the Mar Vista School Multi-purpose Room.

Peter Carr and Joe Cook of the Aptos Village citizen's committee; Dave Laughlin, chief of comprehensive planning for the County Planning Department; and Ron Marquez, executive director of the County Transportation Commission will be the speakers.

The Association wants to reopen the discussions on the decade-old Aptos Village Plan and its companion traffic plan.

The association wants concrete suggestions for improving the two plans and a list of priorities for capital improvement projects.

Four major projects are now renewing interest in the Village's future. The association doesn't believe it can stop all development in the Village, "however, we as citizens working together can have a major influence on the style and density of the buildings, the traffic circulation patterns and the priority of capital improvements."